
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

$ 1,500 SPONSORSHIP 
 10-15 participants 
 Private orientation and facility tour 
 Two-hour volunteer shift packing food in our 

Roseville warehouse 
 Post-shift photo with FTF banner & your 

company’s presentation check, & a FTF 
social media post to share 

 
 

 

$ 3,000 SPONSORSHIP 
 10-20 participants 
 Private orientation and facility tour 
 Two-hour volunteer shift packing food in our 

Roseville warehouse 
 

 
 Post-shift photo with FTF banner and 

your company’s presentation check 
 Featured highlight in our monthly 

volunteer newsletter, sent to 4.5k 
volunteers, and a FTF social media post 
to share 

 
$ 4,500 SPONSORSHIP 
 10-20 participants 
 Three-hour volunteer experience 
- Private orientation & facility tour 
- Educational teambuilding activity 
- Food packing activity 
- One hour before or after shift to use FTF’s 

meeting spaces for breakfast, lunch, or 
other gathering (food not included, pending 
space availability) 

 

 
 Post-shift photo with FTF banner and 

your company’s presentation check 
 Featured highlight in our monthly 

volunteer newsletter, sent to 4.5k 
volunteers, and a FTF social media post 
to share 

 Framed logo on FTF’s Donor Wall 
 

 

For more information contact: Heidi Knost, Outreach Coordinator    
volunteer@feedingthefoothills.org  –  (916)783-0481  x131 

Join our mission to alleviate hunger by nourishing communities and improving food access!  
 
Your sponsored volunteer shift provides essential funds to support our operation and purpose-
driven volunteer work to package and distribute food to our neighbors. Plus, it’s a great team-
building opportunity for your organization. 

Corporate Volunteer Partnership 
Collaborate for the Greater Good 

 



Feeding the Foothills,  8284 Industrial Blvd. Roseville, CA 95678 916.783-0481 feedingthefoothills.org 
Federal Tax I.D. #94-1740316 - Feeding the Foothills is a nonprofit 501(c)(3) organization. 

 

 

 

Why Now? 

The need for food assistance is increasing. The cost of food and its delivery are rising, and sadly funding 
has decreased. In addition to your generous volunteerism, we are asking for your company’s financial 
donation to keep supporting our neighbors. 

Your donation is crucial to helping us avoid further scaling back our services, leaving countless 
individuals and families with reduced access to the nutritious food they depend on. With costs soaring to 
maintain our operations and food distributions, our ability to adequately feed our neighbors in El Dorado, 
Nevada, and Placer Counties is threatened. 
 

 

 
Our strategy is to expand food sourcing, tighten operational efficiencies, and increase revenue 
opportunities so that we can continue meeting the needs of our neighbors. 

Donation support for volunteer shifts allows us to offset rising operating costs including staff time to plan 
and lead shifts, purchasing the food and supplies packed by volunteers, and increasing expenses 
associated with delivering food to our distribution sites. 

 
 

Thank you for your partnership and support 
 in nourishing our community and improving food access! 

 

  

2021 2022 2023
Food Insecurity -15% 24% 33%
Private Donations 6.95% -1.97% -12.27%
Food, housing, transportation costs 1.97% 10.60% 17.6%
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Corporate Volunteer Partnership 

Food Needs & Costs Rise as Funding Decreases 
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